
 

 

 

Dear Parents of Junior and Senior Students, 

 

Blake High School Juniors & Seniors are attending prom this weekend! Students must bring their 

tickets and student ID with them for entry to Prom and AfterProm. They will receive a $20 Dave & 

Busters Power Card and 3 door prize tickets upon entering the D&B. There will be kiosks available 

to add money to Power Card, but many of the video games will be FREE that night. There will be 

games and such to earn more tickets to increase their chances of winning the BIG door prizes. 

This year’s door prizes include a 32”flat screen tv, dorm refrigerator, wireless beats, and Nats 

tickets,   

 

Why your student should come: 
 Music, food and drinks provided  

 Games, Hypnotist, and Movie (Black Panther) 

 After prom T-shirt (must stay until 3AM to receive) 

 Door prizes (big and small) throughout the event - must be present to win 

 Safe and fun place to be after Prom 

 

What you need to know: 
 Prom is 8 – midnight at Alumni Center of UMD, College Park 

 AfterProm is from midnight – 5 AM at Dave & Busters in Silver Spring, MD 

 Student must bring ticket & Student ID. (If purchased online, must bring printed email) 

 Students must check in to AfterProm by 1 AM (no entry after this time) 

 Students are not locked in; however, once they leave, they are not allowed to return 

 Parents will not be notified if their student chooses to leave 

 Changing room and bag check will be provided (students change into casual attire; ladies please 

remember to bring comfy shoes) 

 This is a hands-free event. No purses or bags will be allowed in; they must be checked 

 While we make every effort to secure all items, we are not responsible for loss, theft or damage 

 Students arriving who appear under the influence will not be allowed to enter, MC police and 

MCPS security are on site, will be consulted if alcohol or substance abuse are suspected, and 

parents will be notified 

 Any students still lingering after 5am will be considered volunteers to assist in clean up 

 

Due to predicted weather this weekend: (In order to keep you dry.) 
 If driving, use Town Square Garage (Garage 61) on Ellsworth Dr. and go to Level 5. Use the 

walkway through mall and take escalator one flight up to enter Dave & Busters.  

 If using a limo or uber driver, drop off is in front of mall doors by the PNC Bank on Fenton St. Once 

you enter building, take escalators to Level 5 (only one elevator and runs very slow – not 

recommended unless handicapped). 

 

Our goal is for every student to have a fun celebration AND arrive home safely. The statistics 

during prom are frightening. The pressure is heightened and the opportunities are everywhere. 

Please encourage your junior/senior to attend Blake High School’s AfterProm instead of a house 

party.  

 

Any questions, please email blakeafterprom@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely,    

Amy Cole and AfterProm Team 
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